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WRITTEN QUESTION E-3289/07
by Gian Paolo Gobbo (UEN)
to the Commission

Subject: Liberalisation of the postal services

In the context of the Commission’s recent plans to liberalise postal services, has consideration been 
given to the need to maintain the presence of such services in the outlying and rural areas - 
particularly the mountainous regions – of the Member States?


